
 
15 May 2023  
 
 
James 
fyi-request-22478-fb74cc8a@requests.fyi.org.nz 
 
 
Tēnā koe James 
 
I refer to your request received on 17 April 2023, which has been considered under 
the Official Information Act 1982 (OIA), for the following information: 
 
When you attended the meetings below were any members of your staff present at any 
time? If so, can you please identify them and their role within your office. 
 

MEET | Broadcasting & Media Officials 
4/07/2022 09:30 - 10:15 
4/07/2022 11:00 - 13:00 
 
5/07/2022 11:45 - 12:15 
MEET | RNZ Chair and CEO 
 
5/07/2022 
11:00 - 11:30 News Publishers Association 

 
I have considered your request and decided to release the following information:  

 Catlin Ward, Private Secretary for Media and Broadcasting attended all three 
meetings. 

 
 Mike Tukaki, Senior Ministerial Advisor attended the Broadcasting Officials 

and RNZ meeting.  
 
  



 

 

 
If you wish to discuss this decision with us, please feel free to contact 
oia@mch.govt.nz 
 
You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this 
decision. Information about how to make a complaint is available at 
www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 602. 
 
 
Nāku noa, nā 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Hon Willie Jackson 
Minister for Broadcasting and Media 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


